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Family and Friends,

We love hearing from you all. Many of you have asked about the kids and how they participate in the ministry. They
will be the focus of this newsletter because becoming a part of Drive-In Ministries does not just change what | do
for my income, but it changes things for all four of us in the Morrison family. Change is not easy, and the more
people involved in the change the harder it becomes. Please keep both April and William in your prayers as we work
to adjust to life as a missionary family.

In May, both April (11) and William (6) had birthdays. We celebrated their birthdays together this year with family
and friends from Drive-In movie nights. The kids wanted to do a movie outside, but the weather did not allow it.
They enjoyed having twenty-four friends inside the house instead. Popcorn was everywhere, but many memories
were made and fun was had.

= April has finished her fifth-grade school year and is
enjoying her summer vacation. She decided to take a class
at the church to make her very first quilt. She is super
excited to learn this new life skill. Once she completes her
quilt, we will be sure to share that with you too.

ag William has finished Kindergarten. He is into monster
trucks right now. We took him to see them in Montgomery a

J couple of months ago. This was his first time and he loved
— feeling the trucks land when they did their jumps.

The kids both love to help as they can with Drive-In. They love to prepare the survey

cards, talk about who might receive them, and wonder how many people will write
prayer requests on them. They also help with follow-up from movie nights. They prepare
each envelope that needs to be sent out after Dana writes the letter and love to put
them in the mailbox. They have also been able to help with painting the new

concessions trailer that is being built. They will even help clean the restrooms. Really,
they like to do anything that they can to help. They know that even the “little” things are
important to helping more people hear about God’s love.

While the kids are busy with summer, we have been busy too. We had a board meeting
in May and are excited for how the Lord is working through the ministry and the team of partners He is bwldmg
around us. We were able to visit a church to share the ministry with them and seek financial support. Our support
level is only $500 a month away from being able to support our next step towards transitioning from working an
hour away from home to working with the ministry full-time. Please keep praying that God would touch the hearts
of those that we talk to about support. Remember, everything we have belongs to God first.

If you wish to receive this newsletter and future newsletters by email or wish to be removed from our mailing list,
please text, or email us with the preference you have.

Thank you for your prayers, support, and words of encouragement.
David, Dana, April, and William
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